Hiroshima Japan-Thailand Friendship Association presented
Cash donation to NCSWT for 2023 Scholarships

On Thursday September 1%, 2022, Rev. Akizumi Suzuki, President of Hiroshima Japan-Thailand
Friendship Association, Mrs. Chanintorn Tada, Vice President, and Ms. Ayumi Tada, a member of the
Association, presented cash donation in the amount of 529,000 baht to Maj. Gen. Khunying Asanee
Saovapap, President of National Council on Social Welfare of Thailand (NCSWT). The donation is for
2023 scholarships for female students of low income families in secondary schools in the Northern
and Northeastern provinces. The presentation was made at the NCSWT’s meeting room on the 4t
Floor, Nawa-Maharaj Building.



